ROTARY CLUB OF SPACE CENTER BOARD OF DIRECTOR'S MEETING 24 JANUARY 1973

ATTENDEES:

Frank Morgan

Bill Powell

Dick Chandler

Leo Symmank

Gene Lindquist

Ben Taylor

Al Ligrani

Fred Joy

MINUTES:

Dick Chandler appointed chairman of committee to review by-laws. Roy Iles, Hal Neely and Harry Jennings on committee.

Leo Symmank to report to Frank today on Career Day schedule.

Leo has received a request for support from a group starting a Boy Scout Explorer club of motor cyclists. Leo to review in two weeks.

Leo reported that the Youth Committee efforts to start a club in the high school has finally taken hold.

Dick Chandler submitted updated budget. Overall we are underrunning for the first six months.

Fred Joy reported that the new roster will be ready for distribution by February 1st.

Harry Jennings Club Secretary